
Permanent Mission of Jamaica  
to the United Nations 

  

  

29​th​ May 2020 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I write to you in my capacity as Facilitator of the informal consultations on the General                

Assembly voting process (excluding elections) during the coronavirus disease (COVID-19)          

pandemic.  

 

I have the pleasure to inform you that the upcoming informal consultations are now              

scheduled for ​Thursday, 4​th June 2020 at 3:00 p.m. ​and ​Wednesday, 10​th ​June 2020 at 3:00                

p.m. via the Cisco WebEx platform. The relevant information for participation at these             

meetings will be circulated, as per usual, in advance of each meeting. 

 

I continue to count on your active participation and support throughout this process. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

E. Courtenay Rattray, Ambassador 

          Permanent Representative of Jamaica 

                          to the United Nations 

  

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 


